
Q & A:  Regarding 1 Procedure Helpful in Receiving Benefits from Make a Movie, Watch a Movie!

Start with a why and what you feel is needed to accomplish fulfillment of that why.  You will need
help.  When selecting and inviting people to join your team select people you are proud of and trust.
Working together is a must.  You may have different why’s but agree to help each person reach their
goal.  Teams should contain 3 or more people.  

The baby boomers have $30 trillion to give away.  This project is designed to solve 3 trillion-dollar
problems on 3% of the boomers giving.  That 3% is $900 Billion.  Anything that improves your quality
of life will most likely fit inside our plan.  From paying for two kids in braces to paying for 4 in
college.  Debt puts a strangle hold on life.  It may not kill life, but it does restrict life.  

Once you have a team begin to plan an innovation party to look at the movie as a tool to help fulfill the
needs and or wants of your team.  1 hour in length will do.  A hot or cold drink will be enough.  Do not
turn this into a meal until the group is stable in the direction and effort needed.  Then we suggest only
once a month.  Then you can bring the children into the meal and keep the meeting after very short.
Request material for discussion.    

Everyone is a Writer:  Document your efforts with a secretary and writings from each of you after a
meeting, after your reading each night and each morning.  Your journals could be the text for scenes
and perhaps part of a TV show later where we track 6 groups and what they accomplish or do not
accomplish.  Remember in TV, failure captures a larger audience and is paid more in the short run.
Success has pay after the show is over with real life efforts. 

Share your notes and efforts with Mr. Clark, not1rkc@gmail.com in a PDF form.  Always text Mr.
Clark before calling, 618-579-3608

Asking starts the receiving process.  Adults are not very good at asking.  When one becomes an adult
there is a thought because of age, income, or experience, one should know everything without asking.
The best at asking will most likely make the most money and fulfill the most dreams.  

When in doubt, read and get around people you trust.  We suggest reading Think and Grow Rich by
Napoleon Hill.  It is best to read it 3 times.  The first two times quickly but thoroughly.  Then read a
third time taking notes.  After that, start the fourth time with a slow pace and look for areas of interest
that reflect your life at the time you are reading.  For example:  When you have a thought that deals
with imagination.  Consult the chapter on Imagination.  

You may form two teams.  One deals with the Mercenary Mindset, making money.  One deals with the
Missionary Mindset, helping others in need before self.  It is hard for broke people to help people in
need but do what you can.  The third team is the hardest and most powerful.  Here you deal with the
unknown or Mystery Mindset.  Here is where innovation and invention take place.  It is in this state
that one discovers powers beyond self to a point of impacting lives such as strangers.  The best place to
start is with the Missionary and work toward the Mercenary and finally the Mystery Mindset.

Major Effort:  Who can take scenes in a musical play and perform a process from reading to a live
dressed performance with pay.  Contact Mr. Clark of your interest and ability to perform.  

Contact:  Ron Clark, not1rkc@gmail.com www.tlr.life p 618-579-3608 please text before calling.  


